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Auxiliary Presidents: Are you… 

• Presiding over all meetings? 

• Maintaining order during the meeting? 

• Appointing all Officers who are not elected according to the Bylaws? 

• Appointing all committees? 

• Removing disruptive members from the meeting? 

• Providing a financial report to your VFW within 30 days after induction into office? 

• Providing a membership report to your VFW within 30 days after induction into office? 

• Registering for the National Convention if you are attending? 

• Proactively working with your officers and committees to ensure a productive meeting? 

• Working with your VFW Post on joint efforts? 

• Encouraging members to mentor those who may have questions? 

• Asking members to assist the Membership Committee in recruiting new members? 

• Overseeing reports to ensure that they are properly submitted? 

• Ensuring that the Auxiliary is conducting business in a proper and efficient manner? 

District Presidents: Are you… 

• Conducting official visits of each Auxiliary in the District? 

• Holding at least one District meeting each year for a School of Instruction? 

• Acting as liaison between Auxiliaries and the Department President and Chief of Staff? 

• Conducting an annual Memorial Service honoring deceased members? 
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